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02/24/2022 

 

Representative Grier Hopkins 

State Capitol 

120 Fourth Street 

Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

 

Re: Support for HB 307 

 

Dear Representative Hopkins, 

 

On behalf of the City of Fairbanks, I’m writing to express my support for HB 307. House Bill 307 will 

provide necessary support for AIDEA to issue bonds for the Interior Energy Project. 

 

The economic and environmental impact that the Interior Energy Project will have on Fairbanks makes 

this project a high priority and the City of Fairbanks backs these measures to bring affordable energy to 

Interior Alaska. We anticipate the Fairbanks City Council will adopt a resolution in support of HB 307 in 

the near future. 

 

If there is anything else that I or the City of Fairbanks can do to support this effort, please let me 

know. 

 

 

   

Thank you, 

 

Mayor Jim Matherly 

City of Fairbanks 


